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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Planning Board of 

the Town of Brunswick at 7:00 pm on Thursday, June 4, 2020, to review the application for special 

use permit submitted by Brenda Saxby for property located at 46 Bott Lane.  Applicant seeks 

approval to add an addition to her existing home for use as an accessory apartment.   

Pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Orders 202.1 and 202.15, the Town of Brunswick will 

be holding the June 4, 2020 Planning Board meeting over the internet, accessible to the general 

public through the Zoom video conferencing platform.  Direction on participating in the June 4 

remote Planning Board meeting, as well as copies of the special use permit application for public 

inspection, will be available on the Town of Brunswick website.  All interested persons will be heard 

at the Public Hearing. 

DATED:  May 21, 2020  

     Brunswick, NY 

 

THE PLANNING BOARD OF THE  

TOWN OF BRUNSWICK 

By: Russell Oster, Chairman 

 


